
TSUUT’INA DINA DIK’ANA LAA 
(TSUUT’INA NATION CITIZENSHIP DEPARTMENT) 

9911 Chiila Blvd., Tsuut’ina, Alberta.  T3T0E1 

Telephone (403) 238-6305 & (403)238-6143 

 

Attention All Citizens: 

 

This is a reminder to sign your Statutory Declaration for the upcoming per capita distribution scheduled for 

December 9th and 10th, 2024.  

 

(PCD will be in cheque format and distributed at BULLHEAD HALL) 
 

In order to ensure that your participation is processed smoothly, it is important that you complete and sign your 

statutory declaration As Soon As Possible. 
 

Deadline for submission: Friday, December 6th, 2024. 
 

Please be sure to sign your statutory declaration before this date to avoid any delays in the distribution process. 

Thank you for your prompt attention to this matter. 
 

*REMINDER* 
(The Statutory Declarations Forms will APPLY) to be signed by Parents/Guardians, with 

pearl.crowchild@tsuutina.com  Ext#209 as per the Tsuut’ina Nation Minor and Dependent Citizens Per 

Capita Distribution and Dividend Policy.) - Must include/forward ALL official documents pertaining to 

Guardianship to: (lisa.whitney@tsuutina.com) or (marla.wolfleg@tsuutina.com) 
 

If you have any questions or concern, please contact the Citizenship Department. 

Siyisgaas,  

Tsuut’ina Citizenship Department Staff 
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